
Executive Committee - Letter of Support for Bixi Bike rentals 

  

Please find a letter of support from the Kensington Market BIA for expansion of the Bixi Bike Rental program. 
Regards, 
Wendy Kirschner 
Co-ordinator, Kensington Market BIA

From:    Kensington Market BIA <jess@kensingtonmarket.to>
To:

   

<clerk@toronto.ca>, <Mayor_Ford@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Ainslie@toronto.ca>, 
<Councillor_Crawford@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Crisanti@toronto.ca>, 
<Councillor_DiGiorgio@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Holyday@toronto.ca>, 
<Councillor_Kelly@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Milczyn@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Minnan-
Wong@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Palacio@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Peruzza@toronto.ca>, 
<Councillor_Shiner@toronto.ca>, <Councillor_Thompson@toronto.ca>

Date:    6/13/2013 2:50 PM
Subject:   Letter of Support for Bixi Bike rentals
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